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I as a Queensland citizen strongly oppose any extension of the emergency bill. It is well
documented that the COVID deaths have been exaggerated, dying with the COVID virus
in your body is very different to dying from COVID . Extending this Bill goes against
every moral right and I beseech you to stop it .              Elizabeth Leys 

 

Get Outlook for Android

Page No. 1

Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022 Submission No. 258

Page No. 1




